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Our firm would like to take time to say a heartfelt thank you to all of our health care clients and all other health

care workers during this stressful time. You are working endless hours to protect and care for the vulnerable

and sick. You are putting yourselves at risk while you spend time away from your families to care for others.

It is a sacrifice that many of us are not making, and for that we thank you. While many people are debating

about whether to leave their houses, you are marching into this pandemic. We can only imagine the many

issues you are addressing while trying to perform your jobs. We know you are worried about getting sick or

bringing home the virus to your loved ones, losing your jobs or health insurance, how to keep your companies

afloat, how to comply with new legal issues, and who will care for your children or whether you will be able to

work while schools and daycares close, just to name a few.

A simple thank you does not seem adequate. If we can help you in any way or if you need any kind of legal

advice, please reach out to us. We are more than willing to help.

© 2024 - Sandberg Phoenix & von Gontard P.C. www.sandbergphoenix.com


